
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 3 & 4 would like to invite you to their Easter assembly on Thursday 10th April. The assembly 

will start at 9:15a.m. and each child will be allowed a maximum of 2 tickets. 

 

We will also be offering refreshments, therefore, from 8:45 a.m., please make your way into the 

hall. 

 

Many Thanks 

Mr Pearson & Mrs Hallett 

 

 
Maidensbridge Primary School 

Beachcroft Road 

Wall Heath 

Kingswinford 

West Midlands 

DY6 0HX 

 

t: 01384 818405 

e: info@maidens.dudley.sch.uk 

 

mailto:info@maidens.dudley.sch.uk

